
School Board Meeting – September 28, 2020  New Policy Introduction in GP 4.5, GP 4.5.6.1 

 
 
 
 
 

 
New policy introduction referred by the School Board at the September 14, 2020 Workshop, 
Governance Policy (GP) “4.5” with regard to electronic devices. 
 
The Policy Committee worked to write language in accordance with the Board’s discussion of 
the policy and returned the following language: 
 
GP 4.5.6.1 
Members’ use of electronic devices shall be restricted to the use of district issued technology 
during board business meetings and workshops.  Brief incidental, unexpected and urgent 
situations do not constitute a violation of the restriction. 

 
 


